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Comvita announces CFO resignation  

Comvita Limited (NZX:CVT) today announces that Chief Financial Officer, Nigel Greenwood will be leaving the company 
effective 31 December 2025.  

Nigel joined Comvita in 2020 during a period of significant transformation and has been a pivotal member of the executive 
team, overseeing the company's financial strategy, investor relations, and corporate services.   
  
During the remainder of his tenure at Comvita, Nigel will continue to support the business through the FY25 audit, and is 
focused on strengthening key financial functions, particularly in the important Southeast Asia and China markets.   

Comvita Chair, Bridget Coates, stated: "On behalf of the Board and the entire Comvita team, I extend our heartfelt thanks 
to Nigel for his significant contribution. His financial, commercial, primary sector and listed company experience; along 
with team leadership skills and dedication have been invaluable to Comvita. We appreciate his commitment to assisting 
Comvita, through the transition to the new leadership. We wish him all the best for the future."  

Decisions around a permanent replacement in this role will be led by incoming CEO Karl Gradon.  

For more information, please contact:  
  
Kate Walsh | Comvita   
Email: Kate@katewalsh.co.nz   
 
ENDS.  
 
 
Background information   
Comvita (NZX:CVT) was founded in 1974/5, with a purpose to heal and protect the world through the natural power of the 
hive. With a team of 400+ people globally, united with more than 1.6 billion bees, we are the global market leader in 
Mānuka honey and bee consumer goods. Seeking to understand, but never to alter, we test and verify all our bee-product 
ingredients are of the highest quality in our own government-recognised and accredited laboratory. We are growing 
scientific knowledge on Mānuka trees, the many benefits of Mānuka honey and propolis and bee welfare. We have planted 
millions of native trees, improving our natural ecosystems and biodiversity, and mitigating climate change in conjunction 
with our focus on carbon emissions reduction, while helping ensure the supply of high quality Mānuka honey. In 2023 
Comvita was certified B Corp, a global community of like-minded companies that strive to balance profit with purpose, 
seeking to use business as a force for good. Comvita has operations in Australia, China, North America, Southeast Asia, 
and Europe – and of course, Aotearoa New Zealand, where our bees are thriving. 


